

650 W. State Street • Room 307 • Boise, ID • 83702 P.O. Box 83720 • Boise, ID • 83720-0037

For Immediate Release

October 31, 2019

Contact: Mike Keckler 208-332-1591 (office) 208-866-5734 (cell) Mike.Keckler@osbe.idaho.gov

EDUCATION TASK FORCE TO VOTE ON FINAL RECOMMENDATIONS

Members of Governor Brad Little's "Our Kids, Idaho's Future" Task Force will meet in Boise next week to finalize and vote on recommendations designed to improve Idaho's K-12 public education system.

When: Monday November 4, 2019

Where: Hatch Ballroom, Boise State University Student Union Building

Time: 9 a.m. – 3 p.m. (MDT)

The recommendations are intended to be a blueprint for elementary and secondary education priorities for the next five years.

Here's a link to the meeting agenda including information on how to listen to the meeting via telephone: https://boardofed.idaho.gov/event/our-kids-idahos-future-6/

#####